
Walker Township Recreation Board 
9698 William Penn Hwy 
Thompsontown, PA 17094-9772 

 
July 9, 2014 

Meeting Minutes 
 

          The Walker Township Recreation Board met on Wednesday, July 9, 2014 at the Walker 
Township Municipal Building. Present: Paul Baker, Martin Dreibelbis, Bruce Righter and Nancy 
Baillie. Absent: Perry Shellenberger. Paul Baker called the regular meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
     Visitors: Melissa Graybill and Layne Greenholt (Port Royal Youth Soccer), Tiffany Lehman 
(Mexico Youth Baseball). 
     The minutes of the June 11, 2014 meeting were approved as presented. 
     The treasurer’s report – As of June 30, 2014, the treasurer reported the following: Income: 
$3.20 (Interest), $125.00 (Rentals) and Expenses: $100.00 (Security Deposits), $8.04 (Keys), 
$1200.00 (Weed spray), $1230.00 (Engineered Wood Fibers) and $36.00 (Gas). Treasurer’s 
report was approved as presented. 
     Old Business:  None reported. 
     New Business: Tiffany Lehman reported the spray nozzle on kitchen sink is broken and the 
cabinets have grease splatters on them. Dave Glick of Tuscarora Structures replaced the panel on 
the garage door at no charge. Melissa Graybill and Layne Greenholt reported a possibility of 11 
teams for fall soccer this year. They were given a copy of the rules and asked to have the coaches 
at the next Rec Board meeting. Marty told Donovan the park looks nice. 
     Concession Stand Committee: No report. 
     Field use request:  
         Juniata Co Crop Walk – October 5, 2014   11 am to 4 pm 
                 Kitchen/Pavilion/walking trail   Fee Waived.            
           
              These were approved by motion of Marty, seconded by Bruce and carried. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm. 
 
NEXT MEETING: August 13, 2014   7:00 pm  
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